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Circular 045-2024 
 

17 May 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
WATER PRESSURE ISSUES. 
 
We are aware that there have been random drops in water pressure in the Village over the past two 
weeks where water pressure drops for a minute and then returns. 
 
We are investigating the cause and possible solutions to resolve the situation. 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


